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James Knight <jamesknight64@yahoo.com> Sun, Apr 26, 2020 at 12:24 PM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Please do not allow mining companies to work around or on the Arkansas river.  This is a beautiful river that should not be
compromised.  Despite what may be promised by mining companies, they damage the land and it will not be left the
same.  

Sincerely,

James Knight


